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Elections PEI launches new web tool to find polling locations 

The 2019 provincial general election and referendum vote is coming up Tuesday April 

23rd. Elections PEI has launched a brand new web tool to assist voters in locating their 

polling location. Manager of Elections Operations and Communications, Paul Alan says 

“with a visit to www.electionspei.ca voters can simply type in their civic address and 

they’ll receive results showing their polling location for Advance Voting Days and 

Ordinary Polling Day.”  

Further information on the polling location is available by clicking on the link provided. 

All registered voters will receive a Voter Information Card (VIC) in the mail next week. It 

will also list of the location of the voter’s polling station.  

A second web tool will be added to the Elections PEI website by this weekend featuring 

a search for candidates in all 27 districts across Prince Edward Island. “These additions 

to our website will be very useful tools to help voters be more aware of who the 

candidates are in their districts and also to know where to vote”, says Alan. 

The Elections PEI new website offers more information for voters with the new district 

maps, contact information for the registered political parties as well as the downloadable 

Mail-In Ballot application for voters unavailable to vote on the Advance Voting Days and 

Ordinary Polling Day. 

Find Your Location address: https://www.electionspei.ca/2019-provincial-election/feature/find-voting-locations#/ 

For further information visit www.electionspei.ca 
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